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Notice 

January 20, 2020 

According to NCBI, the 2019 Wuhan Pneumonia Virus Genome Sequence had been 

removed, modified, updated (?) since January 14, 2020. We do not know if it is due to 

sequencing error, mutation of the virus or other reason? Therefore, we decide to wait 

for a few more days before releasing our latest report.  

If you should have any question, please feel free to contact us at 

info@rivermapsolution.com  

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mai Wang 

CEO, Rivermap Research & Consulting LLC 

 

 

mailto:info@rivermapsolution.com

